
Important Upcoming Dates:
● 3/16 International Heritage Day @ LLE 

12pm - 2:30pm
● 3/22 First Grade Play @ 1:30pm
● 3/22 Report Cards are available
● 3/26 Principal Challenge starts                          

LLE @ 7:30 am / CRS @ 3:05pm
● 3/26 CRS Me & My Dance 5:30pm @ LLE
● 3/29 No School

March 15, 2024

Read Across America Week
We celebrated Read Across America the week of March 4th and 

all of the students participated in many fun and educational 
activities.  The students enjoyed DEAR Time, Crazy Sock Day and 
Wacky Wednesday.  At CRS, our students enjoyed guest readers 
and at LLE they had reading buddies.  The week ended with the 
children making bookmarks to help build their love of reading.  



Spotlight on Second Grade

One School One Book
Our CRS students read How Many 
Stars In The Sky by L. Hort. The 
students enjoyed reading along with 
the nightly mystery readers and their 
families.  There were even activities 
to participate in after the nightly 
readings.  The students were lucky to 
have Lenny Hort visit CRS to discuss 
this book and his others and how he 
became an author.  We would like to 
thank the PTO for providing this 
opportunity our  students.  

           We had such a blast celebrating Read Across America Week in our 
second grade classes.  We dove into all sorts of fun activities together!  Some 
classes got super creative and made socks with magical powers after reading 
Dr. Seuss’s Fox in Sox, while others wrote about how they’d make the Grinch 
crack a smile after reading How the Grinch Stole Christmas.

We all really got into the spirit of the week by wearing silly socks on 
Tuesday and dressing up in our wackiest outfits on Wednesday.  It was a whole 
lot of fun, and it really brought out the joy of reading in all of us!



March 15, 2024

Dear CRS and LLE Families, 

I would like to thank Mr. Regan, DMS Principal, and the students who came to perform and 
answer questions about the upcoming DMS performance of Shrek, Jr.  Additionally, the 
students at CRS and LLE had a visit from the Harlem Wizards to help promote the 
Valley-wide event that is coming up as well.  This was a lot of fun for all of the students and 
staff.

Please take the time to read over the items below.

● Report Cards-As we enter the end of the 2nd trimester the report cards will go live 
on Friday, March 22nd after school.  An email about it will be forthcoming.

● Health & Wellness-We ask that everyone be vigilant of their child’s health.  If your 
child is not feeling well please keep them home.  It is important to monitor any 
symptoms and contact your doctor for further assessment.  Feel free to contact the 
school nurse for guidance.

● Preschool/Kindergarten Registration:  
○ Preschool: If you are interested in enrolling your child in the preschool program 

for the 2024-2025 school year please contact Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 
201-768-6060 ext. 51535.

○ Kindergarten: Please contact Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 201-768-6060 ext. 51535 to 
make an appointment to register your child.

○ If you know any new residents in town, encourage them to register their child 
for the 2024-2025 school year.

Enjoy your weekend!

All my best,
Mr. Frank J. Mazzini
Principal


